Bethlehem Elementary School

Alyce Misuraca - Principal - amisuraca@ctregis.org

Our Mission is to provide an environment that:
e encourages learning and cooperation
e fosters respect and responsibility for self and others.
e iscommitted to helping all learners to realize their potential in our ever-changing world.

BES Families,
Please take a moment to review the following announcements and upcoming dates. Stay warm!

Note form the Nurse: Flu season is upon us. We would like to help reduce the
spread of flu. Please take a moment to read the attached Flu Prevention Parents

@ Guide put out by the CDC. If you would like more information you can also refer to
www.cdc/flu/.

Superintendent’s Advisory Committee: Dr. Olzacki is seeking a few BES parents to join the SAC. If
you need more information, please contact him at central office (203-263-4339).

Outdoor Recess Reminder:

Please make sure your child comes to school prepared to go outside with a winter jacket, hat and gloves.
We believe fresh air is important and consider both air temp and wind chill factor before heading outside
in winter. It is important your child is dressed for the cold weather.

Box Tops - January is coming to a close, continue to send box tops. Thank you!

Save the Date:

2/1 PTO meeting - February PTO Newsletter will be posted to the digital backpack soon.

2/7 Winter Concert for Region 14 Elementary School Orchestra, Band, Choir students at MES 6:30
2/14 Grandparent’s Dinner BES Cafeteria (more information to follow from the PTO)

2/15 and 2/18 No School

2/28 Dr. Suess Bingo Night at 6:00 BES Cafeteria (more information to follow from the PTO)

Have a wonderful rest of the week! 0.‘.0
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